
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Grade 8 Information Session on February 16th 
 

February 3, 2010, Timmins:  O’Gorman High School would like to invite all current Grade 

8 Students and their parents to attend an Information Session on Tuesday, February 16th, 

2010 starting at 6:30 pm to ease the transition into Grade 9.   The theme of “Ease The 

Transition Into Grade 9” will be highlighted throughout the evening with presentations 

and school tours. 

O’Gorman High School is proud of it’s Link Crew, made up of students from Grade 11 

and grade 12, who ensure that all Grade 9 students feel safe and comfortable in their 

new school while at the same time giving them support  throughout the school year. 

                                          

Doug Basso, Link Crew Teacher/Coordinator said “This coming September will be the 

fourth year for the Link Crew and we are looking forward to building on the success 

achieved this past year.  Research shows that students who pass all 4 of their first 

semester classes are much more successful during their high School careers.” 

 

All Grade 8 students from Timmins, Matheson, Cochrane, Iroquois Falls South Porcupine 

and Porcupine are welcome to attend.  

 

“This fun-filled interactive evening is an important first step in your child’s future high 

school career.  Please plan on attending this Information Session and the O’Gorman 

High School family looks forward to welcoming you on February 16th.” stated Darren 

Berthier, Principal of O’Gorman High School. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 

 
101 Spruce St. N. 
Timmins, ON  P4N 6M9 
www.ncdsb.on.ca 

 
NORTHEASTERN CATHOLIC  

DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD  

“You Are The Light of The World!” 


